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Camp Valaqua is looking for several staff:  an Assistant Cook for July & August; 1-3 more 
Male Counsellors; and an Office Assistant.  Kitchen volunteers are also needed for most 
weeks of July and August.  If you are interested, please contact: 

office@campvalaqua.com 
 

Mennonite Central Committee (MCC) Annual GO!100 fundraising campaign will run 
from May 24 to August 30.  Will you help us raise $100,000 in 100 days for people in vul-
nerable situations?  Choose any “100 themed” challenge, for example: 

• 100 hours of: reading, jumping rope, riding a bike, baking, gardening, knitting, 
sewing, praying, or playing an instrument 

• Hike or walk 100 km 
• Try 100 recipes, make 100 cupcakes, try 100 new foods 
• Organize, sort, and take 100 items to the MCC Thrift Store for reuse 
• Write 100 notes, ecards, or text messages of encouragement 

Our own Elsie is seeking sponsors as she raises funds for GO!100 by devoting 100 hours to 
sewing quilts and MCC School Kit bags.  To register, to donate, or for more information, 
phone the MCC office at:  403-275-6935; or go to: 

mcc.org/events 

TODAY 12:00 pm Kids’ Club Event 

Tues., May 21 1:00 pm Gerhard “George” Klassen Funeral here at FMC 

Wed., May 22 9:30 am Drop-in Neighbourhood Playgroup 

 
Sun., May 26 

10:00 am 
10:00 am 
11:00 am 
12:00 pm 

Pre-k to Youth S. School students meet in basement 
Adult Sunday School 
Worship Service - Jose-Luis Moraga 
Potluck Lunch with Aliss sharing her story 

May 28 & 29 ———- Faith Studies Event here at FMC 

May 31 - June 2 ———- Pastor Caleb in Winnipeg 

 
Sun., June 2 

10:00 am 
11:00 am 
12:00 pm 

Sunday School Teacher Appreciation 
Worship Service - Jon Olfert 
Congregational Meeting 

   

June 21 - 23 ———- First Mennonite Church Retreat at Camp Valaqua 
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“The ‘Breath’ of God and the Gifts of the Spirit” 
by Steve Clark 



Worship Leader:  Ricky Gorecki 
Accompanist:  Elsie Wiebe 

Please place your offering into the collection box, attached to the sound desk 
at the back of the sanctuary; or send your donations 

to Calgary First Mennonite Church through Interac e-Transfer to: 
treasurer@calgaryfirstmennonite.ca 

Prelude 

Gathering 

Hymn Holy God, We Praise Thy Name (VT #126) 

Passing the Peace  

Opening Words  

Call to Worship  

Invocational Prayer  

Receiving  

Scripture Reading Ezekiel 37: 1 - 14 

Hymn Holy Spirit, Come with Power (VT #57) 

Psalm Psalm 104: 24 - 35 

Hymn As Long as We Follow (VT #413) 

Scripture Reading Acts 2: 1 - 21 

Message Pastor Caleb 

Responding 

Time of Reflection Hand Bells - Morning Has Broken 

Congregational Response  

Sharing Our Joys & Concerns  

Prayers of the People  

Sending 

News & Announcements  

Benediction  

Hymn To My Precious Lord (VT #755) 

Postlude  

George Klassen’s funeral will be held on Tuesday, May 21 at 1:00 pm here at First Men-
nonite Church.  A graveside service will follow at Eden Brook Cemetery.  The family 
has requested to include Communion in the graveside service.  Following the graveside 
service, all are invited for refreshments at George’s house. 

Please help yourself to the two documents in the foyer: 
• First Mennonite Church Privacy Guidelines for Personal Information 
• First Mennonite Church Pastoral/Congregational Review 

 

Next Sunday, May 26, please stay for a potluck lunch after the service.  A former refu-
gee will be joining us to share her family's story of their journey to Canada as refugees 
and their life here for the past 7+ years.  Please bring a potluck item to share (main 
dish, salad/sides, or dessert). 
 

First Mennonite Church will be hosting a Mennonite Church Alberta (MCA) Faith 
Studies Event:  “Wild Hope for God's Garden” with Joanne Moyer, PhD on Tuesday, 
May 28 and Wednesday, May 29.  There will be a Worship Service on Wednesday, 
May 29 at 7:00 pm.  All are welcome and there is no registration required for the Wor-
ship Service.  For more details regarding the Study Sessions, see the poster in the foyer, 
talk to Pastor Caleb, or go to: 

mcab.ca/events 

Sunday School classes for Pre-k to Grade 12 are cancelled for today. 
The Adult class will meet in Pastor Caleb’s Office (Main Floor - Sunday School Wing) 

SUNDAY, JUNE 2 at 12:00 pm 
Opening Prayer 
Procedural Items 

• Appoint Returning Officers 
• Attendance and Quorum 
• Acceptance of Agenda 

Meeting Items 
• Pastor Contract Renewal - Recommendation 
• Confirm Moni Janssen as Assistant to Treasurer 
• Acceptance of Privacy Guideline 
• Children’s Worker Role Discussion 

Acceptance of Minutes 
Closing 


